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Question1: STOP using my hard earned taxes to hike up farm prices with
these ridiculous farm subsidies. Stop all of these restrictive crop
regulations and artificial price supports. This is CRAZY!! Let the
farmers compete freely just like all other sectors of the economy.
Question2: STOP using my hard earned taxes to hike up farm prices with
these ridiculous farm subsidies. Stop all of these restrictive crop
regulations and artificial price supports. This is CRAZY!! Let the
farmers compete freely just like all other sectors of the economy.
Question3: STOP using my hard earned taxes to hike up farm prices with
these ridiculous farm subsidies. Stop all of these restrictive crop
regulations and artificial price supports. This is CRAZY!! Let the
farmers compete freely just like all other sectors of the economy.
Question4: STOP using my hard earned taxes to hike up farm prices with
these ridiculous farm subsidies. Stop all of these restrictive crop
regulations and artificial price supports. This is CRAZY!! Let the
farmers compete freely just like all other sectors of the economy.
Question5: STOP using my hard earned taxes to hike up farm prices with
these ridiculous farm subsidies. Stop all of these restrictive crop
regulations and artificial price supports. This is CRAZY!! Let the
farmers compete freely just like all other sectors of the economy.
Question6: STOP using my hard earned taxes to hike up farm prices with
these ridiculous farm subsidies. Stop all of these restrictive crop
regulations and artificial price supports. This is CRAZY!! Let the
farmers compete freely just like all other sectors of the economy. Stop
trying to micromanage the economy.


